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AND FIRM RELATED INFORMATION 2020 

 
Johannesburg / 1 February 2020 

The IRBA is introducing a new online process, on the IRBA website, for submission of the 
assurance work declaration and firm related information. 
 
The new functionality is linked to an RA's profile and is available when RAs log onto the IRBA 
website: https://www.irba.co.za/registered-auditor?subcmd=login 
 
The explanatory memo (available on the website) contains detailed instructions for completion and 
submission of the firm assurance work declaration and supporting documents. 
 
Please note that no email submissions will be accepted. 
 
The deadline for submission of the assurance work declaration is 31 March 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Nitasha Naicker 
Director: Operations 
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